Treasurer Report December 2008

For the year 2008 we showed a profit of $1570.00. The balance in the checkbook at the end of
December is $4561.00 and the balance in the savings is $12764.00.

We had 37 tables at our Holiday Party. The cost to the Unit for the party this year
was $2400.00 .

We received a very nice thank you from Auntie Helen’s for our donation which will be on the
bulletin board.

We were very pleased to hear that one of our charities Friends of Read San Diego will be the
recipient of a $4000.00 donation from the ACBL. (They did receive the money in December and
the City matched the money so they actually received $8000.) Yeah.



